CANADIAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION

1724 Westmount Blvd.
Calgary, Alberta

23rd October, 1964

Mr. Maurice W, Nittler
4590 So. Julian S5t.
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter of October 14,
1964 regarding reception of CBR Calgary in Englewood,
Colorado. We are most pleased to verify the program-
ming and times you have listed.

You may be interested to know that CBE,
located in Calgary, commenced broadcasting on

October 1, 1964 with a power of 50,000 watts on a
frequency of 1010 kec.

Thank you again for writing. Your report
on reception of CBR is sincerely appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

CANADIAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION
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Technical Director
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